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Project Description

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a Corridor Planning Study for Mason Avenue (State
Road (S.R.) 430) from Clyde Morris Boulevard (S.R. 483) to Riverside Drive / North Beach Street. The purpose of this
study is to analyze the corridor and evaluate possible improvements to Mason Avenue by enhancing multimodal
safety, operations, and connectivity for all modes of travel.

The study will document existing corridor needs, existing and future regional travel needs, and receive input from
interested stakeholders. Both short‐term and long‐term proposed improvements will be recommended from this
study. This project is being performed in partnership with Volusia County, City of Daytona Beach, City of Holly Hill, and
the River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization (TPO).

* subject to change
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